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PRICE INCREASE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
July 5, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Alpha ProTech Engineered Products, Inc. will be implementing a price increase of 5-7% on all 
products, effective August 15, 2024. 
 
Please note that all orders shipped on or after August 15, 2024, will be invoiced at the new 
price, regardless of the order entry date. Specific details regarding the new pricing will be 
communicated to you in the coming weeks. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to your Alpha 
ProTech Regional Manager. We greatly appreciate your continued support and business as we 
navigate through these challenging times together. 
 
Thank you for your business and ongoing partnership. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Paul Vercher 
Vice President-Sales & Marketing 
Building Products 
Alpha ProTech Engineered Products, Inc. 
	


